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Some provider summary vouchers for the June 28th check run for State of 
Maryland payments have been delayed.  Payments have been credited to 
all provider accounts and vouchers for Medicaid funding have been 
produced.  However, some provider summary vouchers for State of 
Maryland payments are still in process. 
 
Beacon Health Options is working on the situation and apologizes for the 
delay.  We will send a new Alert once the vouchers become available on-
line. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


